July 10, 2013

City of Portland
389 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101

RE: Exterior Signage MJ’s Wine Bar
To Whom IT May Concern:

Please be advised that One City Center Associates LLC hereby approves the exterior sighage proposal for
MJ’s Wine Bar at One City Center as submitted by MJ's (or MJ’s signage vendor), our new tenant at the
property .

Should you have any question, please feel free to contact me at 871-1080 or jod@dirigomgmt.com.

Respectfully,

W [y 2
im O’Donne

Property Manager of One City Cneter
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